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In 1968 the Australian Universities Commission requested that 
University of Melbourne prepare a supplementary submission 
proposed new developments. A re-evaluation of administrative needs was 
also occurring within the University with the appointment of a new Vice­
Chancellor, Professor Derham and a new Registrar, Mr AT] Bell. The 
submission was prepared rapidly by the Accountant, Mr. Ferguson, and 
the Vice-Chancellor, although the Vice-Principal and the Development 
Officer also contributed. 

22/02/1974 

Access: Restricted 

Legal opinions regarding tax, admission of students; portion of proposed 
will of Dr. Georgina Sweet; legal documents regarding John Elkington's 
second insolvency; contract; receipts; legal agreements; life assurance 

for War Commission 
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